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Pierce County Public Health Department is proud to 
announce appointment of Kelsi Winter, Pierce County 
Public Health Nurse, to a state-level leadership position 
in the reproductive health field. Ms. Winter was elected 
to be the 2019 Secretary of the Wisconsin Family 
Planning Reproductive Health Association (WFPRHA) at 
the most recent board and large group meeting held this 
past week in De Forest, WI.  
 
WFPRHA is a statewide professional association of 
providers, organizations and advocates committed to 
accessible and equitable reproductive health care 
services to people of all ages and incomes throughout 
Wisconsin. WFRPHRA member organizations provide 
high-quality, cost-effective services to women and men 
throughout Wisconsin. This network of reproductive 
providers meets several times throughout the year to 
provide leadership that supports and enhanced the quality of reproductive health care and 
family planning programs. Ms. Winter’s participation in this association will help ensure Pierce 
County residents’ reproductive health needs remain part of the state-level conversation.  
 
You can learn more about WFPRHA by visiting their Facebook Page: 
https://www.facebook.com/WFPRHA/  
 
To learn more about Pierce County Reproductive Health or to make an appointment, call our 
River Falls office at 715-425-8003 or visit our website at: 
http://www.co.pierce.wi.us/Public%20Health/Reproductive_Health.html  

END 

P.O. Box 238 
412 W Kinne St 

Ellsworth, WI 54011 
Phone: 715-273-6755 

Fax: 715-273-6854 
  

Winter and her family 

mailto:azsnyder@co.pierce.wi.us
https://www.facebook.com/WFPRHA/
http://www.co.pierce.wi.us/Public%20Health/Reproductive_Health.html

